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August 11, 2021 

The College Principals of the Associated Independent Colleges (AIC) remain 
hopeful that the Term 3 competition will recommence shortly. The member 
Colleges are still committed to offering sporting opportunities in Term 3 if 
permitted by COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
As always, the safety and welfare of our students, families, staff, volunteers, and 
the broader community will have utmost priority in any planning for returning 
to AIC competitions. 
 
The decision on the program and draws for the sports offerings for the 
remainder of Term 3 will be made when the AIC is given clear advice and 
direction from the Queensland Government and medical authorities. 
 
Whilst we understand that many of our young people and families are hoping 
for a quick decision, the Management Committee is appreciative of their 
support and will release further information to the communities of our member 
Colleges as soon as possible.  The Association is working on a variety of scenarios 
so that the resumption of games can occur as soon as possible. 
 
In the spirit of Fellowship 

AIC MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 

 


